
Mayor Kurtz’s SwiftReach for JANUARY 15 2021 FINAL 
   
HELLO, IT IS JANUARY 15th.   PLEASE STAND-BY FOR A MESSAGE FROM THE 

MAYOR.   THIS MESSAGE WILL REPEAT ONCE. 

 

  

GOOD FRIDAY EVENING.  THIS IS YOUR MAYOR GREG KURTZ. 

  

 

PHASE TWO OF OHIO’S COVID-19 VACCINATION PLAN BEGINS NEXT TUESDAY, 

JANUARY 19TH.  THAT’S WHEN OHIOANS AGE 80 AND OLDER ARE ELIGIBLE TO 

GET A CORONAVIRUS VACCINE.   

 

I URGE ALL RESIDENTS TO PRE-REGISTER ON THE COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH 

WEBSITE TO RECEIVE NOTIFICATIONS WHEN CLINICS OPEN UP.   

 

YOU CAN FIND THE LINKS ON THE HOME PAGE OF THE CITY’S WEBSITE.  

 

IF YOU NEED ASSISTANCE REGISTERING, CALL COMMUNITY SERVICES DURING 

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS.  

 

CUYAHOGA COUNTY HOMEOWNERS WHO HAVE FALLEN BEHIND ON THEIR 

MORTGAGE PAYMENTS BECAUSE OF THE PANDEMIC MAY QUALIFY FOR 

PAYMENT ASSISTANCE.     

 

YOU CAN FIND MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE ZERO-INTEREST LOAN 

PROGRAM IN MY WEEKLY UPDATE THAT’S POSTED ON THE WEBSITE.  

 

 

 

UNTIL NEXT TIME, CONTINUE TO BE SAFE AND CARE FOR EACH OTHER,  AND 

AS ALWAYS, GOD BLESS.   

 


